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To Whom It May Concern,
My name is Larry Logsdon, Athletic Director at Daviess County
High School. I am writing this letter to you on behalf of Daviess
County High School pertaining to the redistricting of the 6A
football alignment beginning the year 2025-2026.
We would like to appeal our placement in this redistricting
process. We have been placed in 6A District 2 and would like to
be placed in 6A District 1. Our reasons for this appeal are as
follows:
1) By being placed in District 2 that causes travel distance/time
and logistical issues with transportation. Two of our three district
opponents would now be in a different time zone than us.
a. Our bus situation does not allow our teams to leave before
4:30 PM CST. We then have to travel 90 minutes and into EST
zone for the games. That puts us arriving to those schools at
7:00 PM local time. To safely prepare mentally and physically for
the game it is a 60 to 90 minute process pre-game. That pushes
game time to 8:00 PM to 8:30 and that is depending on
everything going smoothly with travel.
2) By being placed in District 1 we eliminate the time issues with
everyone being in the CST zone. This also puts us with the
teams that we have been District rivals with for many years. We
have been natural District rivals with Henderson County (30
minutes away) for over fifty years. We have also been district
rivals with McCracken County since their school originated.
These very competitive games become difficult to keep with our
new alignment.
3) We are aware that moving to District 1 would make that a
five-team district and make District 2 a three-team district for
possibly one year. When Hopkinsville and Christian County
merge then that would put District 1 back to four teams.



Thank you very much for considering our appeal in this
situation.
If you have further questions please feel free to contact us.
Larry Logsdon
Athletic Director
Daviess County High School
270-852-7300


